
 

 

Dear Friends, 

We are excited to announce that the Muddy River Chapter of the Fraternal Order 

of Leatherheads Society (F.O.O.L.S.) will be hosting our 9th Annual Sporting Clay 

Shoot to benefit Responder Rescue. The shoot takes place on May 19, 2024 at the 

Blackhawk Valley Hunt Club in Old Monroe, Missouri.    

Each day, thousands of firefighters, police officers, and EMS workers strive to 

keep each and every one of us safe. While we often see these men and women as 

heroes, they still face injury, illness, and traumatic events; on and off duty. 

Unfortunately, there is only so much their insurance companies and departments 

they work for can do to help. Responder Rescue, a 501 (c) (3) organization was 

established in 2009 by a St. Louis metro area fire captain who saw this unmet 

need. As a result, Responder Rescue’s goal is to help provide the additional 

financial and emotional assistance to these men and women. 

The Muddy River F.O.O.L.S. is comprised of St. Louis area firefighters from 

Missouri and Illinois who not only have a strong passion for serving their 

community but also helping our own who are in need.   So on behalf of the 

Muddy River F.O.O.L.S.  I would like to extend an invitation to you and your 

company to participate in our Clay Shoot sponsorship program.     

Please feel free to contact us for any additional information.  We welcome any 

comments or questions regarding the details of your sponsorship.                                

Thank you in advance for your support of Responder Rescue.                                                

Dave Dubowski,  
President of the Muddy River F.O.O.L.S.                                                                                                                                                                                  


